
 

 

 
 
June 15th, 2023 
 
Johnny’s Heart of Gold 
Vancouver, BC 
 
Dear Dana, Spencer, and Alex, 
 
We are grateful to be joining you and the team at the Johnny’s Heart of Gold Invitational 2023! This 
has been an exciting quarter TWC. We have seen more individuals access free or subsidized treatment, 
have added new programming, and are busy developing our services to ensure quality, low-barrier 
access to lifesaving treatments.  
 
We have been able to spend or earmark an additional $13,500 of the 2022 JHOG donation to critical 
areas of need at Together We Can.  
 

1. Co-parenting Education & Support Classes – Navigating healthy co-parenting relationships is 
often an area where our clients find they struggle, due to both lack of resources and 
understanding their role as a parent. We have been able to earmark $3000 towards this 
program that started in March 2023 and has been funded until December 2023. The outcome 
of this program is to support participants learn their rights as a parent, increase and learn 
communication skills and styles, and responsibilities of their role as a parental figure. 

 
2. All Together Fund Treatment Access – As a registered charity, TWC knows the importance of 

supporting those in need. The TWC All Together Fund was created to help fund critical areas of 
operation, including free or subsidized access to treatment services for those experiencing 
financial hardship. Since our last update on February 18th, 2023, we have provided an additional 
$10,500 that has directly benefitted five individuals. Those who have received funds include 
Adam, Glen, John, Kellen, and Donny. The total investment in treatment services totals 
$16,500. 

 
I express my sincerest gratitude for your commitment to recovery in our communities. We wish you 
the best of success in your upcoming tournament as you continue your inspiring work of helping those 
seeking freedom from addiction.  
 
Warm Regards, 

 
 

Stacy Wilson 
Executive Director 


